EAC Newsletters

Click below for the Sustainable Swaps Newsletters and past EAC Newsletters.

Excerpt from our Spring 2024 Newsletter:

Fertilizer: Friend or Foe?

Fertilizer has transformed our planet and agriculture to help billions of people have enough food to survive. That's amazing news. However, fertilizer can also have major negative environmental

impacts. When it rains, excess fertilizer runs into storm drains and into community streams and rivers. These chemicals pollute our waterways. Fertilizer feeds algae which bloom, stealing oxygen that fish and other aquatic animals need to survive. Let's see how to reduce our impact.

Supporting Documents

2024 - 2Q EAC Quarterly Newsletter 4.36 MB

2024 - Spring Yard Sustainable Swaps.pdf 321.43 KB

sustainable_swaps_fall_yard.pdf 520.22 KB

sustainable_swaps_laundry-April 2023 533.77 KB

sustainable_swaps-_paper_towels_napkins_-_january_2023 1.41 MB

2024 Spring Sustainable Swaps Newsletter 321.43 KB